
 

“…bring them up in the nurture and admonition of the Lord.” –Ephesians 6:4 

Providence Christian School  *  100 Pratt Road  *  Kalamazoo, MI 49001  *  (269)-385-4889 

 

 

 

 

     September 14, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection: The Psalter selection is Psalter 91:1&2. 

 

Vision Screening:  The Kalamazoo County Health Department 

will do vision screening for all students in grades 1 – 9 on 

September 19.  Please be sure if your child wears glasses or 

contacts, that they wear them on that day. 

 

Parents Night:  On Thursday, September 20, at 7 p.m. we 

have a meeting for parents scheduled. The administration and 

board would like to share updates we have made to policies, 

review results from the homework survey sent out this past 

summer and add clarity to old policies and procedures at 

school that need to be addressed. Please plan on coming for 

an informational evening and fellowship as we begin a new 

school year. 

 

Forms: Thank you to those who have turned in all their 

forms. There are still a few families that have not turned them 

in.  Please fill out all the forms and return them soon. 

Student Council: Elections will be held Tuesday, 

September 18, and those chosen will play a vital role in 

raising money for field trips as well as looking for outlets to 

affect our community though mission endeavors and other 

service projects 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be hot lunch on Wednesday, 

September 19. Tacos are on the menu. 

School Picnic:   A big thank you to all who attended and 

helped with the School Picnic!  Many of you were assisting in 

the kitchen, cleaning and setting up the gym, and supervising 

the activities.  We were able to raise approximately $1,200.   

Chocolate Sale:  Parent's United hopes to run 

the World's Finest chocolate sale beginning this Friday, 

September 14 through Tuesday, October 2.  Students will 

again have the opportunity to sign up for selling in front of 

local stores. Please look at the information that has been 

attached along with this memo.  Thank you.   

 

Bridal Shower:  On September 27, 2018, at 7:30 p.m. we 

hope to have a shower at school for Leah DeVries who hopes 

to marry Jerry Van Lagen. She is registered at Bed Bath and 

Beyond. 

 

Parents United:  Parents United hopes to have their annual 

fall meeting on October 4, at 8 a.m. instead of the usual 

9 a.m.  Please note the change in time. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General News Continued 

Grandparents Day: Grandparents day will be on October 10. 

Invitations will be sent home with the students soon. This will 

allow you and your child(ren) to mail or personally deliver the 

invitations. Please feel free to include "adopted" grandparents 

and older friends of the family.  If you need more invitations 

for neighbors and friends, please send us an e-mail so we can 

send extras with your student. 

 

Here are a few pictures of our junior high field trip to 

Hoffmaster.  Thank you to all those who helped make this 

opportunity possible for our students. 

 

 
 

 

Reminders:  In the event your child has a gastrointestinal, 

fever or respiratory illness, please keep your child home in 

consideration of the other students and staff.  Please notify 

the office as well. 

 

 

 

 

 


